
 
 

 
LIBRARY CARD INFORMATION for INCOMING FRESHMEN:  
 
All UA students need a St. Louis County Library card for classwork at 
Ursuline.  
 
Instruction will be given on the use of the County Library’s website between 
September 4 and September 7, 2018.  ​Each student must have a card by 
that date.  
 

● If you live ​in​ St. Louis County, St. Louis City, or St. Charles County, 
please go to your local branch and apply for a card or make sure your 
current card is in good standing. 

 
Be sure to bring proof of residency (piece of mail, driver’s 
license/permit) when you apply for or renew your card. 

 
● If you live ​in​ Illinois, Jefferson County, or Franklin County, you will 

receive a library card application via a separate mailing. 
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